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TO: MEMBERS OF THE SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON THE GREAT LAKES WATER 
RESOURCES COMPACT 

FROM: Terry C. Anderson, Director 

DATE: June 13, 2007 

The Joint Legislative Council received a status report from Senator Neal Kedzie on the 
Special Committee on the Great Lakes Water Resources Compact on June 12, 2007.  The report 
indicated a need for additional meeting time on this subject.  At that meeting, the Joint 
Legislative Council adopted a motion to establish a deadline of September 15, 2007 to finish 
committee work or be dissolved if not completed by then.  The motion was adopted by a vote of 
Ayes, 19; Noes, 0; and Excused, 3. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact John Stolzenberg or Rachel Letzing 
at this office. 
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